
The Pike County Board of Commissioners will hold a Community Development Implementation 
Strategy (CDIS) meeting on Monday, May 8th at 10: 00a.m.at the Pike County Board of Commissioners 
Office, 230 Waverly Plaza, Suite 1000, Waverly, Ohio 45690. Pike County is required to disseminate 
information about the Community Development, Residential Public Infrastructure, and Economic 
Development Programs to local stakeholders and encourage their participation. County grantees are 
required to notify villages, and township representatives and other stakeholders may also include regional 
planning, economic development, community improvement, downtown, and neighborhood organizations, 
local development and water and sewer districts, community action agencies, and other public service 
providers. The CDIS is a tool to facilitate communication with stakeholders in eligible applicant 
communities. The CDIS will supplement the required Citizen Participation process, provide a format for 
disseminating information about Economic and Appalachian Development Section programs, and assist 
with identifying and prioritizing potential funding opportunities. The CDIS is required to apply for the PY 
2023 Community Development, Economic Development, and Residential Public Infrastructure Grant 
programs.   

A second public hearing will be held on a date(s) to be announced to solicit comments and public input 
about specific CDBG activities proposed for PY 2023. Citizens and local officials are encouraged to 
provide their input on Pike County's CDBG programs.  

Please call 740.947.4104 in advance of the meeting if a participant will need auxiliary aids (interpreter, 
brailed or taped material, assistive listening device), or other, due to a disability, if further information is 
needed, please email Marenda Carter, Pike County Community & Economic Development Specialist, 
prior to the meeting at marenda@pikecountydevelopment.com or call 740.947.4104 ext. 7 in order to 
ensure your needs will be accommodated. 
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